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Dear Editor, 
 
Thank you for considering our manuscript “Os Calcis Lipoma: To Graft or not to Graft?”  by Theodosios Alexopoulos, 
Peter Grigoris and Theodoros Balbouzis for publication in World Journal of Orthopedics.   
 
Following the suggestions of the reviewer, we have made the following amendments to our initial manuscript: 
 
1. We have included the series of Radl et al. in our literature list. 
2. We have responded to the reviewer’s comments, by mentioning that the treatment of an os calcis lipoma should 
be individualized and by accepting that our patient’s follow-up is indeed not longer than many series found in the 
literature review. 
3. We have submitted our manuscript for English language correction to a professional proofreading company and 
we are enclosing their certificate. 
4. We have created an audio file, describing our core tip. 
5. We have made a Powerpoint presentation with the editable form of our images.  
6. We have created a PDF with the first pages of every cited case report or series without a DOI. 
7. We have signed once again the Copyright Licence Agreement. 
 
We hope that you find our amendments adequate for publication of our manuscript in World Journal of 
Orthopaedics. We are at your disposition for further changes, if required. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Theodoros Balbouzis, MD, MA 
Orthopedic Surgeon 
Department of Orthopedics 
Metropolitan General Hospital 
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